
Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

10. WAINONI PARK RENEWAL 
 
 Kelly Hansen reported on a redevelopment plan for Wainoni Park.  The report was considered by the 

Burwood/Pegasus Community Board and the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee, which will 
report in full to the Council. 

 
 The Community and Leisure Committee decided to recommend to the Parks, Gardens and 

Waterways Committee: 
 
 1.  That the final plan be approved in principle. 
 
 2.  That resource consent be applied for. 
 
 3. That tenders for the construction of new roading, requiring Committee approval, be brought to 

the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee. 
 
 4. That the proposed new street be a narrow road with traffic calming and consideration be given 

to the appropriate amount of off street parking. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


